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Friday 21st April 2022 

Dear Year 2 Parents,  

Welcome back to the third and final term in Year 2.  Time really is flying and before we know it, your 

child will be in Key Stage 2!  Where does the time go!?!    

Curriculum - Attached to this letter you will find a copy of this term’s curriculum overview detailing 

what we will be learning in class.  This is also available on the school website should you require another 

copy. 

SAT’s  - These have been reinstated for children in Years 2 and 6 and will be completed throughout the 

month of May.  As always, I will try my very best to keep these tests as low key as I possibly can but 

you may hear the children talking about the ‘fun quizzes’ we have done in school at this time.  These 

tests are designed to aid my end of year teacher assessments and results will be shared with you in end 

of year reports.   

Reading – Our Karate Reading Challenge continues this term so please keep listening to your child read 

every day.  A comment is always lovely to read but I do understand how busy you all are so a quick date 

and signature is also more than good enough to show your child is reading daily. 

Homework – This will continue to be sent every Friday.  Please ensure your child’s homework is 

completed and returned in the zippy folder every Friday too.  Thank you to all of you who have been 

doing this already.  It really does make life easier when we are not having to chase children for 

homework into the next week. 

P.E. – This continues to be a priority area in year 2 and I ask that a full, named kit is in school at all 

times please.  

Water Bottles – As the weather heats up (hopefully) the need for a named water bottle in class 

increases.  Please ensure your child has one and that it is taken home to wash and refill daily.  

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for your continued support.  If you would like any 

more information about SAT’s or have any other queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. 

 

Mrs Cross 

 

  


